

EL CERRITO POLICE DEPARTMENT

10900 SAN PABLO AVENUE • EL CERRITO, CA 94530-2391 TEL (510) 215-4400 • FAX (510) 235-6618

September 30, 2019

Mr. Anthony Constantouros, General Manager Kensington Police Protection and Community Services District 217 Arlington Avenue Kensington, CA 94707

Dear Mr. Constantouros,

The City of El Cerrito received your letter regarding the Request for Proposal from the Kensington Police Protection and Community Services District. El Cerrito Staff members have reviewed your letter and the request and are evaluating a response. The request is complex. It calls upon potential respondents to provide not only a proposal for full police services but also an evaluation of the possibility of a la carte options. As I am sure you understand, entering into a long-term police services contract is a weighty matter and all stakeholders deserve to have a well-considered response.

The City of El Cerrito is developing a potential proposal for the community of Kensington. The City of El Cerrito would like to request a 45-day extension to the deadline of October 15, 2019, to present the KPPCSD Board with the City's proposal.

la L

Paul Keith Chief of Police

